
- END – 

 
 

 

 
 

Kingfield Doctor Now Offers Early Thursday Morning Appointments 

KINGFIELD – Mt Abram Regional Health Center is pleased to announce that Dr. Cameron 

Bopp is now offering early morning appointments at 7:15, 7:30 and 7:45 on Thursdays. The 

health center offers extended hours to help meet the needs of their patients and to make 

access to the practice easier for the communities it serves. 

 

Additionally, Dr. Bopp is now accepting new patients at Mt Abram Regional Health Center. 

 

Dr. Bopp recently traveled extensively providing medical care through Doctors Without 

Borders, an international organization that offers urgent medical care to victims of war and disaster. In addition, he 

brings extensive experience in teaching and medical leadership in the U.S. and abroad. 

 

Shannon Munro, FNP, also offers early morning appointments at 7:15, 7:30 and 7:45 on Wednesdays. 

 

Mt Abram Regional Health Center is located on 25 Depot Street in Kingfield. For more information, call (207) 265-4555. 

 

Mt Abram Regional Health Center is part of HealthReach Community Health Centers, a group of eleven Federally 

Qualified Health Centers in Central and Western Maine. Mt Abram offers a range of services including family medical 

care, counseling, and care management to residents of Kingfield, New Portland, Stratton, Carrabassett Valley, Phillips, 

Strong, Eustis and neighboring towns. A reduced fee program is available to uninsured and underinsured residents. 

Contact: Joshua D’Errico 
Communications Department 
Tel. 207-660-9914 
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